
              

 

 
 

The Advisory Planning Commission requires one additional member to serve 
for the remainder of a two-year term.  Members of the Commission advise 
Council on all matters respecting land use, community planning or proposed 
bylaws and permits that are referred to it by Council. 
 
Membership is restricted to residents of the Town of Lake Cowichan with the 
proviso that one member of the advisory body may be a non-resident.   
Membership term is for a two (2) year period ending on December 31st, 2022 
and all appointments are made by Council.  
 
Further information regarding the Commission is available by contacting the 
undersigned at 250.749.6681 during regular office hours, Monday through 
Friday. 
 
A brief letter outlining your interest in serving on this commission should be 
directed to reach the Town by 3:00 pm, June 18th, 2021 to: 
 
Joseph A. Fernandez, Chief Administrative Officer 
Town of Lake Cowichan 
PO Box 860, 39 South Shore Road,  
Lake Cowichan, BC V0R 2G0 
 

• No faxes or e-mails will be considered. 
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